
 

Invitation to speakers 

The Swedish Institution of Rubber Technology (SGF) organizes the annual autumn rubber 

conference 17-18 October 2018 in Nynäshamn, Sweden. Theme of the conference is 

Environmental, production and technical aspects of plasticizers in rubber  

It is our pleasure to invite you as a speaker at our conference. Please send your abstract of 

maximum 250 words to info@sgf.se. The deadline for submission is September 15th. Authors will 

be notified no later than September 30th. For further information please check our webpage 

www.sgf.se. We hope you would appreciate this opportunity of presenting your polymer 

knowledge to our technically skilled audience.  

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

Emma Söderhjelm  

Member of the Event Committee  

The Swedish Institution of Rubber Technology/Sveriges Gummitekniska Förening 

 

More info will be published continuously on SGF’s homepage  

http://www.sgf.se 

 


